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Wednesday 30th June 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Sadly, we write to say that Mrs Howells was involved in a riding accident earlier this week and is 

currently in hospital recovering from her injuries but is expected to be back at home later this 

week. We understand that she will need time to recover at home and we believe it is unlikely that 

she will be back in school this term. We are sure you will join us in wishing her a speedy recovery 

and keep her and her family in your thoughts and prayers at this time. 

In her absence, Governors have asked Miss Natalie Jones to lead the school and we are pleased 

to let you know that she has accepted. We have already met with Miss Jones to plan the way 

forward until the end of term, to ensure that there is continuity for the children. To this end, we are 

pleased to announce that Miss Kate Mason will be joining the school on Monday 5th July 2021, 

teaching in Year 2, to enable Miss Jones to carry out her leadership role. Please continue to 

contact school, through the senior leadership email address, as usual. 

On a lighter note, we are delighted to let you know that Miss McCarthy has shared the exciting 

news that she is expecting a baby towards the end of 2021. Many congratulations!  

Your sincerely 

 

 

 

 

(PP) Syd Gwyer and Gabriella Tiley 

Co-Chairs of governors 
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